
Appointment
Reschedule Policy

SCHEDULED APPOINTMENT TIMES / NO-SHOW FEES

Given the overwhelming demand for care in our community, we encourage 

all patients to keep their appointments and arrive at the requested arrival time 

and location. As a courtesy to other patients, we reserve the right to reschedule 

your appointment if you arrive more than 15 minutes after your scheduled 

appointment time.

In the event you are unable to keep an appointment in which patient sedation 

is scheduled, 24-hour advance notice of cancelation is required.

Because specialty staffing is mandatory for any procedure requiring patient 

sedation, any visit not canceled or rescheduled with less than 24 hours’ notice will 

be considered a “no show” and may be subject to a No-Show fee of $250 to cover 

operational/staffing costs. Continued or repetitive no-shows will result in you 

being discharged and no longer eligible to receive procedural-based care at 

CORA Vascular Interventional Specialists.

Vascular Interventional Specialists of CORA maintains our obligation to patient 

safety and any patients arriving for sedation services who do not present with a 

designated driver will be denied sedation services. Under certain circumstances, 

this may be considered a canceled or no-show appointment and subject to the 

cancelation fee.

All patients who receive care at Vascular Interventional Specialists of CORA are 

expected to adhere to the Patient Responsibilities as stated in the posted Patient 

Rights and Responsibilities.
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